
 
 
 

HOSPITAL ZONE WORK SESSION 
COURTESY NOTICE 

 
April 21, 2020 

 
 
 

The Bountiful City Planning Commission will be holding a work 

session on Tuesday, June 2, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. The Commission 

will hear a presentation from Bountiful City Staff regarding 

potential changes to the standards of the Hospital Zone. The 

Commission will not take public comment during the session; 

however, at a future meeting when the Commission is prepared to 

take any action regarding the Zone it will welcome public 

comment and you will be invited to attend. Since you own 

property within or near the Hospital Zone you are receiving this 

letter as a courtesy. 

 

 

In consideration of the COVID-19 pandemic, members of the public are 

encouraged to listen to the discussion via Zoom or attend in person, with 

social distancing measures, at the South Davis Metro Fire Station located 

at 255 South 100 West, in Bountiful, Utah. To register for the Zoom 

meeting, please send an email to planning@bountifulutah.gov and type 

“Register HZ Work Session” in the subject field. 
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